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Dear House Committee On Rules, 

 

I am writing in strong opposition to SB 243. It is disappointing to see our elected 

representatives continue to pursue bills that restrict law abiding citizens while 

ignoring the criminal element involved in the majority of violent gun crimes. A quick 

Google search of questions such as “are the majority of gun crimes committed with 

legally owned firearms” and “do gun control laws work to reduce crime rates” will 

provide enough articles and studies to make most people question why this is still an 

area of focus. Please stop beating a dead horse- our state needs to shift focus to 

other areas of concern, such as correcting the trajectory of our schools and the 

mental health of our youth. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cheyenne Love 

 


